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Dear Community Supporters of Albert Einstein Academies, 

 Our 10th annual Gala- “Night in Rio”  is just a few months away 

and the Friends of Albert Einstein Academies need your help. Each year we 

fundraise for an array of educational programs essential for our children’s 

growth and development.  Your support is necessary to maintain our status as 

award winning, tuition-free public elementary and middle schools.  

      Our Auction Gala is our biggest fundraiser. More than 350 guests will attend on  

Saturday, June 7, 2014.  The Gala will be held at the Hahn University Center on the University of San 

Diego campus.  With your help, we will make this year’s event the most successful one to date for our 

schools. 

 The GALA 2014 fundraising goal is $60,000 to provide quality educational opportunities for our 

children. Please assist us with one or more of the following: 

 Participate in this event by making a donation of goods or services to be auctioned at the 

gala  

 Sponsor the gala to help cover the costs of this event and promote your business to a thriving 

community of 1200 plus students, parents, and staff 

 Attend the 10th annual Gala 

     For donations please complete the attached form(s) and return it and your donation to the above 

address by May 20, 2014 or email us at auction@foaea.org. Donation pickups are also available.  

    Friends of Albert Einstein Academies is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit allowing for contributions to be tax-

deductible as a charitable donation. If you are interested in purchasing tickets to this event or 

sponsoring tickets for one of our hard-working teachers, please visit us at http://www.foaea.org.    

Thank you for whatever you can do, 
 

  
Rebecca Bennett  
GALA 2014 Co-Chair  
(619) 788-2580 

Sandra Salzedo  
GALA 2014 Co-Chair 

 


